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Rounds for the Month of December 

2011 270 

2012 481 

2013 157 

2014    245 

2015    539 

2016    92 

2017 137 

Rounds for the Year 

2011 27,093 

2012 33,561 

2013 28,883 

2014    27,844 

2015    27,138 

2016 26,820 

2017 21,362 

 

The impact of the July floods and the resulting damage are reflective in the drastic drop 

in rounds played for 2017.  We continue to discuss options in the event of any future 

floods and any possible solutions to mitigate damage to the course.  

 

Tom Topp Construction has completed renovation of the remaining bunkers on the 

course as outlined in the Master Plan.  All bunkers on the course have been reconstructed, 

drainage in place, and all new sand. Moving forward we will be focusing on tee locations 

to improve playing options for all player skill levels.  
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